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Dear	Parents	of	Years	4,	5	and	6,		 	 	 	 																		Tuesday	14th	June	2016	

	

On	Monday	4th	July,	The	Deep	Sound	Show	is	coming	into	school	to	teach	Years	4,	5	and	6	
about	sound	and	combining	this	topic	with	music.	This	covers	many	different	areas	of	the	
curriculum	and	it	should	be	a	fun	morning.	

The	cost	of	the	show	will	be	£3.00	for	Years	5	and	6	and	£5.50	for	Year	4	as	they	will	be	
getting	an	extra	workshop.	This	will	be	available	to	pay	via	ParentPay.		

	

The	children	have	been	asked	to	learn	some	songs	in	preparation	for	this	and	if	they	would	
like	to	practise	then	the	link	is	as	follows:-	

	

	

http://bit.ly/239cbtx 
	

	

	

	 	

Yours	sincerely,	

	

Miss	Evans		

Year	4	teacher	

	


